St Peter’s

Church of England (Aided) Primary School, Henfield

Consultation on Admission Arrangements for
School Entry 2017/18

Requirements of the Consultation on Admission Arrangements

Admission Authorities must set (determine) admission arrangements annually. Where changes are
proposed to admission arrangements, the admission authority must first publicly consult on those
arrangements (except where the change is an increase to a school’s published admission

number, or is made to comply with mandatory requirements of the School Admissions Code).

If no changes are made to admission arrangements they must be consulted on-at least every 7 years.

Consultation must be for a minimum of 6 weeks and must take place between 01 October and 31
January of the year before those arrangements are to apply, to allow parents, other schools, religious
authorities and the local community to raise any concerns about proposed admission arrangements.

St Peter's Church of England (Aided) Primary School has changed the admissions arrangements in
accordance with the School Admissions Code 2014, published by the DFE. The consultation period
on admissions arrangements for St Peter’'s Church of England (Aided) Primary School, Henfield, will
be open from 17" December 2015 and close on 29" January 2016.

We are inviting comments on St Peter’'s Church of England (Aided) Primary School, Henfield
admission arrangements during the consultation period.

To take part you can:
* email your comments to office@st-peters-henfield.w-sussex.sch.uk with ‘Consultation 2017-2018’ as
the subject, or

* Write to the:

Admissions Authority

St Peter’s C of E (Aided) School
Fabians Way

Henfield

BN5 9PU

The closing date for responses to St Peter's C of E (Aided) Primary School consultation is 29th
January 2016.



